
Upcoming Dates

Nov 8: End of 1st trimester
Nov 14th : 7th/8th Grade Retreat

Nov 26th: 1/2 day for Parent Teacher
Conferences

Nov 27-29: Thanksgiving Break
Dec 21st- Jan 5th: Christmas Break 

School Mass is every Wednesday @ 8:45

Regular Uniform
Summer uniform ends TOMORROW

November 8th.  Beginning Monday, no
shorts are permitted.  Boys should be in

slacks.  Girls may be in slacks or wear
navy, black or grey leggings under their

uniforms.  
Hoodies or sweaters are permitted as long
as they are SOLID color black, grey, white,

or navy. 

Family Night
The next Family Night is November 20th

from 6:30-7:30. Come and join us for
“Dessertsgiving”.  Bring a dessert to share,
make a Thanksgiving craft, and socialize

with the other families.  An RSVP/sign-up
sheet will be emailed to you tomorrow.

Virtus
To be able to volunteer at school or join us
on Field Trips you MUST be Virtus trained.  

For information on how to get trained
please reach out to Mrs. Middendorf at

kmiddendorf@popcov.com.  
Please remember if you are trained to

complete the monthly bulletins.  These
must be done each month to stay current
and only take a few minutes of your time.

 Conferences
Parent Teacher Conferences will be held

on Tuesday November 26th from 1-7.  The
26th will be a half-day with school

dismissing at NOON.  Your child’s teacher
should have sent home via email or Dojo
how you are to schedule your meeting.
You MUST attend the conference to get

your child’s report card and MAP scores.
If you can not attend that day, please
make other arrangements with your

child’s teacher.

Half Day
There is a HALF day on November 26th to

allow for Parent Teacher Conferences.  
School will dismiss at NOON after an early
lunch.  There will be NO AFTERCARE that

day due to teachers needing to be at
conferences.

Family Connection
Prince of Peace School

Week of :

November 4th- 8th

Love God    Love People    Make Disciples   Change the World

This Family Newsletter is published weekly and sent home with the youngest student each Thursday.
Please post your copy at home or work as a reminder of school events and activities.


